UFCW 951 BULLETIN

ISSUE 96 | 9.8.2020

The UFCW 951 Bulletin is a regular publication of UFCW 951 designed to give members a quick update of union news and events. It is distributed at the workplace by union representatives and is available online at www.ufcw951.org.

HOW TO REQUEST AN ABSENTEE BALLOT FOR THE NOVEMBER PRESIDENTIAL ELECTION

Concerns over the Coronavirus pandemic continue to be on the minds of many Americans. The result of this has been an increased interest in voting by mail as a safer alternative to voting in-person in this November's presidential election.

In Michigan, any registered voter may vote by absentee ballot for any reason. You can request an absentee ballot by completing the online application at www. michigan.gov/vote or by submitting an application, letter, or postcard requesting an absentee ballot to your local clerk. Requests for absent voter ballots may be returned may be returned by hand, via postal mail, fax or email, as long as a signature is visible.

8 p.m. on Election Day to complete the ballot and return it to the clerk's office. Your ballot will not be counted unless your signature is on the return envelope and matches your signature on file. Only you, a family member or other person residing in your household, a mail carrier, or an election official is authorized to deliver your signed absent voter ballot to your clerk's office.

For more information on voting, including registering to vote, voting in person or obtaining or completing an absentee ballot visit www.michigan.gov/vote or contact your local Secretary of State.

APPLICATIONS ARE NOW AVAILABLE FOR THE 2021-2022 \$2,000 COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIP

After receiving your absentee ballot, you have until

Applications for the 2021-2022 College Scholarships are now available. Paper



applications can be obtained from your union representative or you can apply online at www.ufcw951.org/members/scholarships. The deadline to apply is Wednesday, March 31, 2021. For more information, contact your union representative at 1.800.999.0951.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: UFCW 951 CONTESTS TAKING PLACE THIS FALL

This year, UFCW 951 members will have the opportunity to compete in the new Big Bass Tournament as well as the annual Big Buck Contest.

NEW Big Bass Contest

This fishing tournament is free to enter and open to all UFCW 951 members in good standing. Fish whenever you want, wherever you want from September 1 through October 31, and then enter your biggest bass in the contest. Entries must be received by November 5, 2020.





Big Buck Contest

Members may submit entries for a deer shot between October 1 and December 31, 2020. Entries must be received at the UFCW 951 office by 5 p.m. on Thursday, January 7, 2021.

For both contests, the prize for first place is \$250, second place is \$125 and the 3rd place entry will be awarded \$75.

To view the complete contest rules or to obtain entry forms, contact your union representative at 1.800.999.0951 or visit www.ufcw951.org/events.

OUARTERLY MEMBERSHIP MEETING

Tuesday, October 20 at 7:00 PM

Membership meetings are one way you can ask questions, get involved and hear what's going on with your employer, your industry and your union!

For the safety of our members, the October Quarterly Membership Meeting will be conducted via conference call.

Dial-in Number: (224) 501-3412 | **Access Code:** 283-267-757



1.800.999.0951 | www.ufcw951.org | **f y o**





